
 

 

 Children In Need 

Friday 19 November 

 

The theme for this year’s Children In Need has been decided by the children in conjunction with 

their school council representatives. 

The theme will be a swap day whereby the children will be the ‘teachers’ and the teachers will be 

‘pupils’ for some of the day. 

 Pupils can pay £1 to come dressed as a teacher e.g. they could bring in their water in a 

thermos coffee cup rather than a water bottle, wear a homemade lanyard and/or teacher 

type clothes. I’m told that teachers wear a lot of cardigans! Staff will try and wear something 

that looks a little bit like a school uniform. 

 Pupils will prepare a fact or skill that will take no more than 2mins to present for a take-

over lesson. The teacher will sit in the pupil’s seat whilst learning this new fact/skill. 

 There will be a lucky dip of names to decide which pupils can carry out some other teacher 

duties like taking the register. 

 At break time the hall will be set up as a ‘staffroom’.  Children can come in and have a biscuit 

and mark a piece of work that a teacher has completed  (for authenticity.)  

 There will be four prizes per class for the best fact and best teacher outfit worn by a pupil. 

One two be decided by the teacher and the other decided by the pupils. 

 School Council would also like to carry out a guess the name of the teddy competition and 

they will bring a sign-up sheet around throughout the day.  It will be 50p to enter the guess 

the name of the teddy.  

Thank you for supporting the children’s imaginative fundraising idea and a great charity. 

from 

Mrs Dodd and Harewood School Council 

 

  


